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8th June 2021 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 6,  
 

Shirt Signing 
 
As is tradition at the end of Year 6, we would love the children to have the opportunity to sign shirts for 
each other.   
 
If you would like your child to take part in this, please send them to school with a school shirt on Monday 
19th July. 
 
Please note that children must have a shirt for signing which is not the shirt they are wearing! 
 
We do have a number of donated shirts that the children can use for the signing but we do not have 
enough for the whole class.  If you need a donated shirt for the signing day, please let us know. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Loges  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 


